Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 12:23 PM

To: ‘Jeff Bensch'

Subject: RE: UST Site at 1839 Foothill Blvd., Oakland - RO3076
Hi Jeff,

Please upload the UST removal report for this site to our ftp site. Please also upload all other reports, data, information,
etc., pertaining to environmental conditions at this site (including Phase 1s) to our ftp site (excluding the 2 pdf
documents re: UST removal permits included as attachments to your 6/28/11 email below.) Instructions for uploading
files are located at the link below. | also need Mary Wright’s e-mail address & phone number. Please include Ms.
Wright as a cc: on all emails sent to this office regarding her fuel leak case.

Thank You, Donna

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Donna L. Drogos, P.E. | Division Chief

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721] Ext. 36721 | donna.drogos@acgov.org

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended
recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any
copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: Jeff Bensch [mailto:jbensch@sierra-west.net]
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 2:10 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: UST Site at 1839 Foothill Blvd., Oakland

Hi Donna,

Per yesterday’s telephone conversation, our tank removal permit application package is attached. The completed
permit from the OFD is also attached.

Would you like us to mail hard copies?

Thanks,
Jeff

Jeffrey C. Bensch, P.E.
Principal Engineer



, SIERRA WEST

CONSULTANTS, INC.

4227 Sunrise Boulevard
Suite 220
Fair Oaks, CA 95628

Office: 916-863-3220
Fax:  916-863-3225
Cell: ~ 916-207-5706



